
Sandy Oberbroeckling

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Matt Monahan < mtt_monahan@yahoo.com >

Tuesday, Decembet 5, 2023 4:?9 PM

Sandy Oberbroeckling
Park and Rec committee

Sandy,

Good afternoon. This email is to inform the City of Dyersville that I will not be starting a new term on the Park and

Recreation Committee. December 13, 2023 will be my final meeting. Thanks.

Matt Monahan
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